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Welcome Back 

A warm welcome back to all pupils and parents, we hope that you have had a lovely Christmas break and are ready 
for the Spring term.  

Toys and Items from Home 

We understand that some children need to bring a transitional object in from home.  However some children are 
bringing in toys that are effecting the education of themselves and others.  We kindly remind you to keep all toys at 
home unless it has been discussed as part of your child’s educational health care plan. 

Parent Sessions 

This half term instead of Parent Coffee and Chat sessions we will be holding two events with the children. 

On Wednesday 22nd January we will be having a Stay and Read event.  This will start at 2:15pm. All parents are 
invited to this session and children can be taken home afterwards. 

On Monday 3rd February we will be holding a Bingo and Times Tables workshop.  This will start at 2pm. All parents 
are invited to this session and children can be taken home afterwards. 

On Monday 30th January parents of pupils in years 1 and 2 are invited to attend a “Phonics Screening For Parents” 
session where we will talk about the up coming Phonics Screening and how you can prepare your child for this. 

Homework 
You should all have your Bug Club (for reading) and Numbots/ TRockstars 
(for maths) log ins.   
We will still be giving out awards at the end of term for children who 
regularly access these.  If you do not have your login or are struggling to 

access these, please contact your child’s teacher. 

School Uniform 

As the cold weather is here, please make sure that your child brings an outdoor coat and suitable shoes as we go 
outside in all weathers. In this very cold weather hats and gloves are encouraged. Please make sure that all items 
your child brings into school (including devices used in the taxi) are clearly marked with their name. 

Year 6 Residential Trip 

The residential visit will soon be upon us and thank you to those parents who have paid.  Please can any remaining 
balances be cleared by March 14th.  If you are experiencing any difficulties, please contact the school.  Further 
information will be sent out shortly with a list of equipment your child will require. 

My Family Coach 

We would like to share this useful link with you, My Family Coach is a website filled with useful information to help  
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you navigate a wide range of subjects with your child.  From bullying to relationships to mental wellbeing there are 
helpful videos and blogs to help.  It is all free so worth a look: 

Home - My Family Coach 

School Photographer 

The school photographer will be coming on Tuesday 14th January.  All children will be photographed and an order 
card will be sent home with them on the day.  The card has all the information on it for you to view the pictures on-
line and then order prints or digital downloads if required.  If you do not receive a card, please contact the school 
office. 

Dates for your diary 

We understand you need dates well in advance; please see important dates for this term.  We shall send 
out further information nearer to each event.   
 

Monday 13th January-
Wednesday 15th January 

Bikeability Year 6 

Monday 13th January Hull and East Riding Museum – Roman 
Experience 

Beech Class 

Tuesday 14th January School Photographer All Classes 

Thursday 16th January Hull and East Riding Museum – Roman 
Experience 

Chestnut Class 

Wednesday 22nd January 
2:15pm 

Stay and Read All Parents Invited 

Thursday 30th January Phonics Screening for Parents Year 1 and 2 Only 

Monday 3rd February 
2:00pm 

Bingo and Times Tables Workshop All parents 

Friday 14th February School Closes for half term  

Monday 24th February School re-opens  

Tuesday 25th February Horse riding (Every Tuesday for 6 
weeks) 

Maple Class 
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